
 
24th June 2025 

 
 

End of Year Disco 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After school on Tuesday 8th July, we will be holding two discos, one for SEU 1, 
and Reception to Year 2 (SEU1, EYFS & KS1) and another for Year 3 to Year 6 
(KS2). Pupils will enjoy a fun disco filled with music and dancing, with a drink and 
snack included. The fee for the disco will be £2.50 per child which can be paid 
via MCAS. 
 
To book a place at either disco, you will need to go through MCAS, under the 
‘Products’ tab. You can book places up to and including Thursday 3rd July. Any 
requests for a place after this deadline, will not be allowed and if your child’s 
name is not on the list, there can be no last minute entry on the day. 
 
If your child is not attending, please collect them at the usual time of 3:15pm 
from their usual dismissal place.  
 
SEU 1 from 3pm - 4pm 
Reception - Year 2 (EYFS and KS1) from 3:15pm - 4:15pm 
If your child would like to wear their own clothes for the disco, please bring these 
in a separate bag and they can change before the disco begins. Please collect 
your child promptly at 4:15pm from the Perkins Way gate. 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 (KS2) from 4:30pm - 5:30pm 
Children in these year groups will need to leave school at the usual time of 
3:15pm. The Perkins Way gate will open for the Disco at 4:25pm and will close 
promptly at 4:30pm. All pupils from Year 3 to 4 must be collected by an adult 
promptly at the end of the disco at 5:30pm. On this occasion, pupils in Year 5 
and 6 can walk home alone after the disco, if your child normally has permission 
to walk home from school.  
 
Please ensure that your child wears appropriate clothing and footwear for the 
disco. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Kimberly Morton 
Principal 

 


